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Please support banning Maine police and sheriffs from entering into agreements, 
which deputize them to enforce federal immigration law on Immigration and Customs
Enforcement's (ICE) behalf. Please ban them also whether deputized or not into any 
agreement enforcing federal immigration law on ICE's behalf. ICE is acting in a 
harmful, unaccountable, unconstitutional, illegal way by its current actions of 
kidnapping people off the street, flying them to undisclosed location, holding them 
and attempting to deport them without process or hearing or trial. This is a direct 
attack tearing apart our communities, our families, our country, and our governance, 
and Maine Police and Sheriffs should not be helping ICE do this. 


